Jonathan | Fong/PV/EDC To Kathryn L Tyler/PV/IEDC@TCP, Charlene M

04/10/2009 07:19 AM @ Tim/PV/EDC@TCP

bce

Subject Fw: Vista Grande Estates

The request was via e-mail for the continuance.
If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at (530) 621-5381

Jonathan Fong
Project Planner
El Dorado County Development Services

—— Forwarded by Jonathan | Fong/PV/EDC on 04/10/2009 07:18 AM ~-—

"Bobbie Lebeck"
<bobbie@lebeckyoung.com> To <suzanne.allendesanch@edcgov.us>

03/23/2009 02:53 PM cc "Jonathan Fong" <jonathan.fong@edcgov.us>, "Eric Alliguie”
<eric@lebeckyoung.com>, "Nicole -wk"
<nicole@lebeckyoung.com>

Subject Vista Grande Estates

March 23, 2009

Subject: Vista Grande Estates, TM 08-1476 & Z08-0026

Dear Ms. Allen de Sanchez (Clerk of the Board):

We are in receipt of a letter from the Planning Commission Clerk, Char Tim, dated 11 March 2009 which we
received on 17 March 2009. The letter informs us that our project, Vista Grande Estates has been scheduled to be
heard by the Board on its Agenda of 7 April 2009. I will unfortunately be out of the State on vacation I would like to
hereby request that our Agenda item be continued off calendar. Once I return I can work with the Planning
Department to get the item re-scheduled.

I would appreciate a response from you confirming our request.
Thank you!

Bobbie Lebeck, P.E.

Lebeck Young Engineering, Inc.

3430 Robin Lane, Bldg. #2

Cameron Park, CA 95682

Ph. (530) 677-4080

Fax (530) 677-4096

bobbie@lebeckyoung.com




